
GJSCI announces its first ever `INDIA JEWELLERY EXCELLENCE SYMPOSIUM’ (IJES), 2020 

 at a formal Press Meet  

19th November, 2019, Mumbai - GJSCI held a Press Meet today at Hotel The Leela - Mumbai to 

announce its first ever ‘India Jewellery Excellence Symposium’ -IJES to be held on 8th and 9th 

January, 2020. During the press meet GJSCI’s Chairman Mr. Sanjay Kothari, ED & CEO Mr. Rajeev 

Garg and Director Mr. Shishir Nevatia were present along with Mr. Jitendra Mirwani, IJES 

Committee Member. 

 

GJSCI’s Chairman Mr. Sanjay Kothari said, “Santa Fe Symposium – which was on peak for past 33 

years has almost come to an end, I anticipate IJES to make up the shortfall. IJES is a unique 

technical symposium being organized for the very first time in India, featuring the leading 

international and Indian Experts as speakers. It is an initiative of GJSCI in terms of facilitating 

jewellery industry with the latest technologies. It mainly focuses on encouraging and 

broadcasting technical excellence & innovation in the jewellery industry and upskilling of people. 

GJSCI’s ED& CEO Mr. Rajeev Garg said, IJES will bring in greater impetus with a view to upgrade  

Indian Jewellery industry for “ Make in India” for the world markets by creating an opportunity 

to upskill the manpower engaged in the industry as per the motto of “Skill India”. Its one of the 

objective is to share knowledge of ‘Process Excellence’ through real life case studies and to 

provide an easy & cost effective access for the Indian jewellery professionals. The participants 

shall get one to one interactive sessions with the International Experts under various verticals.In 

addition Mr. Sanjay Kothari said, IJES is getting a positive response and it would become a path 

breaking gambit from GJSCI.  

 


